
Announcements     

Friday, January 17, 2025 

Lab Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

Robotics tonight at South Campus, room 803, from 5:15-9:00 

 

Have you lost your lunch box? Maybe you can’t find your water bottle? A 

sweatshirt? Possibly you are missing a winter hat?  

Please come check the Lost and Found and take a look.  ALL of the Lost and 

Found will be donated at the end of the semester NEXT WEEK. 

 

Have a Fabulous Friday! 

 


